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• 
> Dear Supervisors, 
> My name is Jennifer Flagg, and I live in Tucson. I'm writing to express my support and enthusiasm for the proposed ice 
rink in Tucson. I have 2 boys who have played ice hockey with the Junior Roadrunners for several years. They both 
learned to skate through the local learn to skate program at the TCC as young boys. But it is extremely difficult to 
participate in this sport here in Tucson because we have such limited access to ice. Because my sons are so committed, 
we do what it takes to make sure they have opportunities to skate, which includes frequent trips to Phoenix, Flagstaff, 
and El Paso. These cities all have permanent ice rinks available to leagues as well as the public. Ice skating is a wonderful 
family activity to have available year round, and I hope you'll support the development of an ice rink here in Tucson. 
Considering the lines we waited in to enter the temporary rink downtown during past holiday seasons, I am confident it 
will be very popular. Thank you, "'Jennifer 
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